

Development Services Department

December 20, 2017

Lucy Contreras
Port of San Diego
Program Manager, Redevelopment, Real Estate
3165 Pacific Highway, San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Lucy:

The City of Chula Vista Development Services Department has reviewed the Chula Vista Bayfront Master Plan Design Guidelines and finds them to be acceptable with no further revisions. I believe that the Guidelines are very comprehensive, well written, and will serve to ensure that the Chula Vista Bayfront will become a world class destination.

The City of Chula Vista greatly appreciates the on-going collaborative working relationship with the Port of San Diego. We all look forward to the implementation of the Chula Vista Bayfront Master Plan.

Sincerely,

Stephen Power AICI

Principal Planner